
First Day of Residential Recycling Collection - October 21, 2014 

The city’s Solid Waste Division began recycling collection 
service for single-family and multi-family residences on 
Tuesday, October 21st. On this first day of service the city 
collected approximately 100,000 pounds (equivalent to 50 
tons) of recyclable materials from residences in the Tuesday 
week #1 service area.  

Rear load truck on scales at Hamm Material Recovery Facility (MRF). 

Automated truck on route. 



The city’s outreach and education for the new 
residential recycling collection program continues as 
residents are reminded to check the cart lid for the list 
of recyclable materials accepted, to place their 
recyclable materials loosely in the cart (not bagged), 
and to set out their recycling cart at least 3 feet from 
other carts, mailboxes, parked cars, and any other 
items.  

Charlie Sedlock with Hamm Waste Services (right) explains to Solid Waste 
Division staff why the Hamm MRF does not accept plastic bags and plastic film. 



Hamm Material Recovery Facility (MRF) 

Upcoming Event: The MRF, owned and operated by Hamm Waste Services, will be open on 
Tuesday, October 28, 2014 at 4:00 pm for City Commissioners, the media, and interested persons. 
A tour of the facility will be led by Hamm staff. The MRF is located at 26195 Linwood Road. 


